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21/02/2023  16:12:462022/5249/P COMMNT D leader We are concerned about the acoustic impact of the proposed equipment to be installed externally. The 

previous occupants of this site installed noisy fans and vents without planing permission, which created 

considerable disturbance to the area. We would hope that the new proposals are carefully examined re 

acoustic levels and the agreement of the immediate residents is obtained. Extensive development of external 

fans and vents risks creating substantial noise impact, and if work is to take place here the proper hoods and 

sound limiting structures must be installed.
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